
University City, December 13, 2021 
Dear,
Rafal Doniec

Subject: Invitation as Speaker

Present.-
Dear Sir:

We are writing to you on from the Student Chapter Engineering in Medicine and

Biology Society of the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE) of the

Universidad Nacional Mayor de San Marcos (UNMSM), Lima - Peru, to cordially greet

you and at the same time invite you to participate in the I International Congress of
Biomedical Engineering BIOCON 2021: Future of Bioengineering as a SPEAKER,

organized by the members IEEE EMBS UNMSM. The congress will be held from 17 to
19 December 2021, being this in a virtual way and we would like to have your

participation on December 18 at 10:00 hours (GMT-5). In this sense the IEEE EMBS

UNMSM makes the corresponding invitation, so we would appreciate your prompt

response. 

The purpose of this event is to provide information to the community of university

students and professionals on the development of applications and trends of new

technologies in Peru and the world with a view to the future of bioengineering.

In recognition of his work and participation in the mentioned event, he will be

awarded a certificate endorsed by IEEE Peru Section. In addition, you can count on

our support and consideration for future collaborations that promote the

development of scientific divulgation. 

INVITATION

Anghelo Danny Romero Parra

Viceresident IEEE EMBS UNMSM 2021

Membership 97066056 
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President IEEE EMBS UNMSM 2021

Membership 96818925





